
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IASB Liaison June Talking Points  
 
 
Below are the IASB Liaison talking points for June.  
  
  

1. “A School Board’s Guide to Identifying, Recruiting, and Mentoring Future School 
Board Members” is now available on the IASB website. This guide is meant to 
support school boards and help develop an effective, ongoing process for finding 
school board candidates. The guide can be found here.  
 

2. The Illinois General Assembly session is scheduled to conclude by the end of May. 
Once it’s completed, the Governmental Relations Department will create the End-of-
Session Report that will detail the important issues impacting education that came out 
of this session. You can expect that to be completed by the end of June.  

 
3. PRESS and PRESS Plus Issue 115 are scheduled to be completed mid-June. There 

will be a webinar on June 13 explaining the changes in this new issue, which include 
school library grant rules, criminal history record security requirements, five-year 
reviews, and other miscellaneous updates. Registration for the webinar opens on May 
27.  PRESS Issue 116 (August 2024) will address the new Title IX regulations. 
Updated sample materials should be available for PRESS subscribers on August 1. 
Customized policy draft updates should be available for PRESS Plus subscribers on 
or around August 9. 
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